News from the FFTC

Like all the free flight community the FFTC have been wondering when things will return to something like normal and when we will be able to get back to flying our models. We are in lock down with no date on when this will end.

The FFTC have been discussing and planning a way forward. We have included in our deliberations input from the community. This communication follows that posted earlier.

What we know for certain:
· We have no airfields available until after 1st July at the earliest.
· CIAM have cancelled all Championships and World Cup competitions in 2020.

The plan to fit the current situation:
· Contests for the rest of the year to be as per the calendar when we resume flying.
· We will not be awarding the Plugge and the overall Free flight championship in 2020.
· The Stonehenge and Equinox Cups are cancelled we will keep the dates on the calendar for a replacement contest details to be decided. We will run World Cup Contests in 2021 at same time and place. 
· We have the team selection reserve date on 11/12th July. We will leave this in place although it is highly doubtful that it will be able to proceed. Failing this, we have a fall-back date at the East Anglian Gala on 1/2nd August. If this too falls than we will postpone the team selection for 2021 until the Spring of 2021

The plan for 2021:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The calendar for 2021 will be basically as 2020 with detailed and possible re-sequencing of some dates and bringing back the 8th Area. As noted, we may have to include a team selection for 2021.

In order to ensure any ad hoc changes to rules and procedures that may be needed are in place the FFTC have been in conversation with Jo Holman the BMFA Comp. Sec. 

Please remember that these plans are subject to change as the situation dictates.
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